
 

 

  

AIMS Project Update – January 25, 2019 

 
The project remains on track for the completion of the Imagine phase. Work on the Deliver phase will 
commence, with the kick-off and orientation of new team members planned for February 5, 2019 in 
Saskatoon. 
 
Deliverable review sessions are scheduled for all streams for the week of January 28, 2019, which will 
bring the final work of Imagine to a close. 
 
The Benefits Realization metrics for Human Capital Management were approved by the Executive 

Steering Committee on January 28, 2019. 

The AIMS Project eNewsletter has launched. Subscribe to have updates sent directly to your inbox! 

 

 
 
 
 
 


